
    

RECONSTRUCTION OF DUMBO / VINEGAR HILL AREA  

PROJECT#:  HWKKP005   BOROUGH:  BROOKLYN   DATE: Friday, May 3, 2019 

 

REMINDER 

Restrictions to Curbside Parking 
 

 

➢ Adams Street from Plymouth Street, up-to the Manhattan 

Bridge Archway 

➢ Intersection of Plymouth Street /Adams Street 

Installations of Maintenance and Protection 

of Traffic (MPT) and Storage Areas 

Beginning on/about Monday, May 6, 2019, and continuing for 

the duration of the project                                                          

24 Hours / 7 Days 

Please be advised that on/about Monday, May 6, 2019, weather and field conditions permitting, the NYC Dept. of 

Design and Construction (DDC) will begin installations of Maintenance and Protection of Traffic Plan (MPT) and 

storage areas. To facilitate work operations, parking restrictions will be in effect 24 hours/7 days along Adams 

Street from Plymouth Street to the Manhattan Bridge Archway, and at the intersection of Plymouth Street and 

Adams Street. Signs will be posted in advance.  Please observe and adhere to all posted signage. 
 

COMMUNITY AND TRAFFIC IMPACTS: 

• “NO Parking/Driveway Access 

restrictions will go into effect, 24/7. 

Signs will be posted in affected 

areas.  

• Pedestrian access will be 

maintained at all times.  

• Travel Lanes/Emergency vehicle 

access will be maintained at all 

times.  

• Access to driveways will be 

restricted. 

• Water services will be not be 

affected at this time.   

 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

If you have any questions/concerns,  

or would like to learn more about  

the DDC Project, please call the 

Community Construction Liaison (CCL) 

Blenda Coracao, at 718-362-6097, or 917-

600-7288  or visit the NYC DDC web site at 

www.nyc.gov/ddc.  

 

Field Office: 25 Chapel Street,  

Brooklyn, NY 11201 

Office #: 718-362-6097 

E-Mail: dumbovinegarhillccl@gmail.com. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Due to unforeseen conditions 

(weather, field conditions, etc.) 

it may become necessary to change 

some scheduled work locations and 

operations.  

 

During non-construction hours 

please contact New York City 

Government Services and 

Information Hotline at 311. 
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